

Re: CD1 Request for 2/26 Clearance of Encampment Interference of Construction Project

1 message

Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org>

Mon, Feb 25, 2019 at 11:58 AM

To: Mayor UHRC <uhrc@lacity.org>

Cc: Emada Tingirides <31546@lapd.online>, Danielle Maldonado <danielle.maldonado@lacity.org>, Matthew Tenchavez <mtenchavez@lahsa.org>, Commander Dominic Choi <32350@lapd.online>, Marc Reina <34490@lapd.online>, Monique Contreras <38228@lapd.online>, Arturo Siguenas <33808@lapd.online>, "Jose P. Garcia" <jose.garcia@lacity.org>, Gabriel Miranda <gabriel.miranda@lacity.org>

Hi,

Here you go: Alex Valente | Senior Vice President Trammell Crow Company T 310.363.4701 | C 917.699.7253

Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
District Office
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office

Sign up for our newsletter here: http://www.gilcedillo.com/newsletter_sign_up

On Mon, Feb 25, 2019 at 11:51 AM Mayor UHRC <uhrc@lacity.org> wrote: Yes, please "Reply to All" and include their contact information in this email thread.

Brian

On Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 11:40 AM Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote: All,

Greatly appreciated. We will notify Trammell Crow Company.

Doe's the UHRC need their contact info to coordinate?

Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
District Office
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office

Sign up for our newsletter here: http://www.gilcedillo.com/newsletter_sign_up On Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 10:41 AM Mayor UHRC <uhrc@lacity.org> wrote: Jose,

The UHRC will assist. Adding Lt. Emada Tingirides, Danie Maldonado, and Matthew Tenchavez to this thread.

Thanks.

Brian

On Fri, Feb 22, 2019 at 9:46 AM Jose Rodriguez <jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org> wrote: UHRC,

Yesterday, CD1 was notified by Trammell Crow Company that they will start construction of 318 unit housing on Tuesday, February 26 at 130 W. Lewellyn St between Main St/ Rondout St.

The project Traffic Control Plan (TCP) has been approved by DOT to install the K-Rail and post signage on <u>both</u> sides of Llewellyn Street that contain the following items:

- Pursuant to Permit # (TBD)
- Effective Date
- Reason for TCP: New construction of 318-unit project
- Language that affirmatively states that anyone present after posting of the signs will be subject to 'cite and tow'.

Project schedule is as follows:

- Obtain permits by Friday, 2/22 (done)
- Post signs by Friday, 2/22 (done)
- Install K-rail on Tuesday, 2/26

CD1 needs LAPD/ LASAN support to clear the numerous encampments on Lewellyn St between Main St/ Rondout St, that are currently interfering with the scheduled K- rail installation on Tuesday, February 26.

Please let me know we can count on support and coordination by UHRC and what you need from CD1.

I look forward to your response and assistance.

Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
District Office
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office

Sign up for our newsletter here: http://www.gilcedillo.com/newsletter_sign_up